
    Morning Announcements 
Thursday, May 1, 2014 

 
1. There are Summer School registration forms on the office counter.  Pick one up if interested.  

Among other offerings, Ms. K will be teaching the Spring Green Experience.   The forms are 
due back in the office by Thursday, May 15th. 

2. There are still several seniors who have not turned in baby pictures to Mrs. Dwyer.  Please do 
so by tomorrow. 

3. There will be a Nicaragua meeting during Enrichment Study Hall today in Mrs. Schultz’s room.  
There will also be a senior decorations committee meeting in Mrs. Geisler’s room during 
Enrichment Study Hall. 

 
LUNCH       
Chicken Patty on a Bun 
French Fries 
Carrots 
The Garden Spot 
Applesauce 
Mandarin Oranges 
 


